
 

 

Virginia iSpine Physicians, PC continues to be committed to the health and well-being of 
our patients, staff, and physicians. We have been closely monitoring the situation around 
the various variants of COVID-19 pandemic and following the Virginia Department of 
Health and input from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and our professional 
societies. As case numbers have decreased, we have made appropriate changes to our 
policy while maintaining the safety of our staff, patients and visitors. 

 

Virginia iSpine Physicians, PC is implementing the following measures to ensure the 
safety and minimize the risk of exposure to our patients and staff members:  

• Allowing one fully vaccinated guest or visitor per patient to enter the Office suite. 
Guests will be asked to arrive wearing a medical grade mask and provide 
documentation of their vaccine card in order to accompany the patient. 

• Screening all staff and patients thoroughly prior to their entering the Office suite.  
• Implementing mandatory requirements for all staff and patients to wear masks 

on-site at all times. 
• Sanitizing and disinfecting surfaces, tables, doorknobs, clipboards, pens and all 

other touch points with medical-grade disinfectant before and after each patient. 

 

Patients who develop symptoms of COVID-19, have had recent exposure, are awaiting 
test results, or are diagnosed with an active infection prior to their appointment should 
contact us immediately to discuss next steps. Patients may need to be rescheduled for 
the safety of staff and other patients. 

 

We appreciate your faith and confidence in our ability to serve the needs of our patients. 
Thank you for your patience and trust in us. By working together, we will help each other 
persevere through these challenging but improving circumstances. 


